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Burton,Steven

From: Burton,Steven

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 11:53 AM

To: 'kellymcleod02@gmail.com'

Subject: Pre application meeting

Kelly, 

 

This email counts as the pre application meeting notes for your conditional use permit application. We talked about you 

uploading an image of the dwelling and we also talked about a possible condition of approval to add a parking space 

outside of the front yard setback. 

Thanks, 

 

Steve Burton, AICP 

Principal Planner 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8766 

 
 


